
 

 

 

Autoglym Animal Testing Policy 
 

Autoglym is committed and obligated to making it’s products as safe as 
humanly possible. As a socially responsible company we took the step at the 
outset of our business that we would never test our formulations on animals of 
any kind. All our testing, where needed, uses in-vitro techniques and as such 
causes no harm to any living animal. We stand by the decision we made at the 
outset of our company and will continue with this policy into the future. Our 
aim stands to design and manufacture safe products, that cause no 
unnecessary harm.  
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